June 9th, 2016

Dear Fortuna Tierra Committee,

Thank you so much for choosing me as a recipient for the Fortuna Tierra
Committee Scholarship. I am incredibly grateful, and your generous offering has
made a huge difference for me and my family as I continue on to a higher
education.

I currently am a 18 year old who enjoys the outdoors and all aspects of a
healthy lifestyle. My love for a well balanced body and mind is why I am going
into Nutrition and Food Sciences at Fort Collins, and hopefully will be graduating
by the Spring of 2020. Your scholarship has made a tremendous impact on my
future, and T can’t say enough about you and your willingness to lift the financial
burden that college can be.

Sincerely,

AW
Bella Hines
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